
Resource 
Workshop
Financial Supports 
Come learn about provincial and charitable funding that you and your 
child may be eligible for. Receive a resource package with links and 
steps for completing the applications. This workshop is suitable for 
caregivers of children birth to 18 who would like to have a better 
understanding of funding for children with special needs.  
 

When 
April 23, 2024 
11a.m. – 12:15 p.m.

Location
Virtual, on Zoom 

Registration 
The group is free. To register, 
please use the registration form: 
bit.ly/financialsupports

https://bit.ly/financialsupports

